
April 25th 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Uniform: 

From the next school year, 2024/25, there will be changes made to our school uniform and school PE 
uniform as a result of a consultation process involving parents, students and teachers, which 
included surveys and focus groups. These changes are only compulsory for incoming First Year and 
Transition Year students (2024/25) over the coming years until the old uniform has been phased out. 
(Parents and guardians of students in these year groups have been contacted via the app about the 
new uniforms) The current school uniform can be continued to be worn by all other year groups. 

School Jacket: 

As has been the case until now, all students in our school must purchase and wear a school jacket. 
Only the school jacket is permitted to be worn in the school building. No other jackets/coats/hoodies 
are permitted to be worn at any time in the school building. A new school jacket is being introduced 
for the school year 2024/25 which is compulsory for all students who do not currently own a 
school jacket. 

There is a choice for students of two types of crested jackets or a crested gilet. These jackets are 
available to purchase in Q&M Casuals, Main St, Clane, 045 892485. 

They are also available online on the DS Sports website at the following link: Scoil Mhuire Clane | Irish 
Sportswear & Sporting Equipment (dssports.ie) 

See the new school jackets and gilet below: 

 

 

https://www.dssports.ie/collections/scoil-mhuire-clane?_pos=2&_psq=clane&_ss=e&_v=1.0
https://www.dssports.ie/collections/scoil-mhuire-clane?_pos=2&_psq=clane&_ss=e&_v=1.0


 

 

 


